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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

May 2, 2023 

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq. 

Robinson & Cole LLP 

280 Trumbull Street 

Hartford, CT 06103-3597 

kbaldwin@rc.com 

RE: EM-VER-093-220727 - Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless notice of intent to modify an 

existing telecommunications facility located at 115 Peat Meadow Road, New Haven, Connecticut. 

Dear Attorney Baldwin: 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your May 1, 2023 correspondence notifying the 

Council of a change to the model of the remote radio head (RRH) to RF4439d-25A and RF4440d-13A due 

to the unavailability of the approved RRH model. 

Pursuant to Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies §16-50j-73, the Council hereby acknowledges 

notification of the change in the RRH model. This acknowledgment applies only to the changes described in the 

May 1, 2023 correspondence. 

The RRH installation is to be implemented as specified in the revised Structural Analysis prepared by TEP 

Northeast, dated April 27, 2023, associated Tower Modification Drawings and project plans for the above-

referenced facility attached to the May 1, 2023 correspondence. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

MAB/ANM/laf 

c: The Honorable Justin Elicker, Mayor, City of New Haven (jelicker@newhavenct.gov) 
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